
REQUEST FOR EXEMPTION FROM SITE PLAN APPROVAL 
380 BAYVIEW PARKWAY 
(WEST SIDE OF BAYVIEW PARKWAY, NORTH OF ELGIN STREET) 
OWNER: THE REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY OF YORK 

The Regional Municipality of York requested an exemption from Site Plan Approval for 
the proposed Hydrogen Sulfide (H2S) Reduction System at the Newmarket Pumping 
Station located on the subject lands. 

Davy Chan, Project Coordinator of The Regional Municipality of York was present to 
address Committee. 

1. THAT the request for an exemption from Site Plan Approval for the proposed 
Hydrogen Sulfide (H2S) Reduction System at the Newmarket Pumping 
Station located on the subject lands be granted; 

2. AND THAT Davy Chan, Project Coordinator of The Regional Municipality of 
York, 17250 Yonge Street NEWMARKET, ON L3Y 6Z1 be notified of this 
decision. 


